
 

We proudly announce the Farewell Ceremony for our 6th Grade Students from 

Samuel Mickle School 
The Farewell Ceremony will take place in the Samuel Mickle School Gymnasium 

on Tuesday, June 20, 2017 at 6:30 p.m. 

(Formal invitation to follow.) 

 

* You will receive 4 tickets per student. 
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